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2019 

Happy New Year! 
 
 Hope you all had a great holiday season and are ready for another 
great year. Starting in January with a relaxing meeting painting treasure 
boxes, always fun to sit and chat with everyone. Nina Daniels will be 
teaching in February, l'm looking forward to that. To everyone who painted 
banners and all who worked on Bunco day you all made this a wonderful 
profitable day, when we all work together things get done. Thank you to all 
of you. This year let's keep up the good work. 
 
 Thanks goes out to Julie and Cindy for a great job on the Xmas 
party fun day and good food. 
 
   See you soon,   
    Donnamari 
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2019 Board Members 

President—Donnamari Smith 

1st Vice President—Kellie Pomeroy 

2nd Vice President—Joni Brooks 

Secretary—Donna Corey 

Treasurer—Judi Henshaw  

Web Site—Karen Damerow 

Ways and Means (Bunco)—Julie Veronneau 

Newsletter—Claudia Plankenhorn 

2019 Committee Chairman 

Hospitality—Carolyn Miller 

Recycke Queen—Judi Henshaw 

Librarian 

Sunshine—Kathy Prewitt 

Raffle Queen—Ronda Janisch 

Points System—Cindy Hayashi 

Community Service—Dottie Bishop 

Treasure Boxes—Julie Veronneau 

Seminar Catering—Julie Veronneau & Marilyn Lopes 
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Upcoming Chapter Meetings 

January 26, 2019 

 We will be starting our year painting 

Treasure Boxes for the Shriners Hospital 

in Portland again this year.  We have so 

much fun painting these and catching up 

with our fellow painters in our January 

meeting.  The picture is a small sampling 

of the boxes painted this year. 

 Julie reports that we completed 70 

boxes this year for the Hospital.  Thank 

you so much for your support of this—the 

kids really are excited to receive a box to 

keep their treasures in.  Can we beat this 

goal in 2019? 

 

February 23, 2019 

 Nina Daniels will be 

teaching this Sharon Hamil-

ton design on a 8 x 10 sur-

face.  

 Picture, Prep instruc-

tions and Pattern will be 

available on the Web Site on 

the members only page.  
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10th Annual Bunco and Holiday Faire 
 
 

 Ladies, you are all to be commended on a fabulous job. 
Just when I think we can't do better than the last Bunco fund-
raiser you exceed my expectations. Once again we surpassed 
our net profits from the previous year.  Pat yourselves on the 
back for a job well done.  
 Enjoy your holiday season because come January it's back 
to the fun of painting table prizes, door prizes and raffle 
prizes.  Not to mention those items you want to sell on the mem-
ber sale table   

    Julie 

2018 Christmas Party 
 
 Fun was had by all who attended the chapter Christmas 
party on Dec. 8th at The Point in Central Point. We all had fun 
visiting with each other, had a great lunch topped off with lots 
of fun and laughs.   
 For those who participated in the painted ornament ex-
change they were all recipients of beautiful painted gifts that 
will be wonderful reminders of great friends in future Christ-
mases.  
 The gift exchange was of course filled with lots of laugh-
ter with the stealing of presents and a dancing Christmas tree. 
(You really had to be there to see it. Hysterical!) 
The day was topped of with the ever popular Left/Right Twas 
the Night Before Christmas game. It was especially fun for 
Marilyn Lopes and Raine Willis who each won a $20 gift certifi-
cate to Hobby Lobby.  
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Why be a member of SDP 

1.  The number one reason to be a member of SDP is so you join 

MPDA!! 

2.  You receive the DP four times a year. 

3.  You can attend national convention. 

4.  You receive member exclusive discount. Here is a few: 

Art Apprentice Online 

Art Factory 

B & B Etching Products, Inc. 

Cupboard Distributing 

Hofcraft The Painter’s Source 

Viking Woodcrafts 

5.  You can find a Chapter where ever you are. 

6.  You can apply for certification and there is lots of help on the web-

site. 

7.  There is a teacher directory and teacher development. 

8.  There is an educational library on the website with options for the 

public, members only and certification. You can watch the video and 

download the instructions with line drawing included. Also included 

in the educational library are memory box projects and e-packets. 

WOW 

9.  On the website you can see the current issue of the DP and previous 

issues, where you can download projects. WOW 

10.  There is a business directory on the website. 

11.  There is a new make with paint video lesson so beginners can learn 

to paint. 

12.  You can shop for T-shirts, aprons, hats and other items. 

13.  You can donate to SDP Foundation, SDP Foundation Museum, SDP 

General Fund, different disaster relief funds or you can apply for as-

sistance from SDP. (Like for Hurricane relief). WOW 
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The newsletter is published 6 times a year.  If you 

wish to have an advertisement in the newsletter, 

please submit it to Claudia Plankenhorn and your 

check made payable to “SDA” by mail to the Treas-

urer  Judi Henshaw by the news letter deadline 

February 15th.  Please notify the Editor of any er-

rors or omissions.   

    *NEWSLETTER DEAD-

LINE* 

The deadline for submission of  

materials to be included in the 

March-April issue is February 

15th.  

Newsletter Advertising Rates  

   Single      Yearly 

  Edition     Rate 

Full Page  $20.00     $80.00 

Half Page  $14.00     $60.00 

Quarter Page  $  8.00     $30.00 

Business Card  $  5.00     $20.00 

2-3 Line Classified $  1.00     $12.00 

Siskiyou Decorative Artists 

Meeting  Location 

Live Oak Grange 

120 Gardiner St.  

Rogue River, Or.  97537 

The  Live Oak Grange Building is at the 

Northeast corner of Gardiner St. and Arbor 

St.  Parking  is on both Gardiner and Arbor 

Streets.  Hope to see you there. 

 January 

Dottie Bishop 

 February 

Judi Henshaw 

Debbie Pranausk 

Rhonda Janisch 

Carol Swanson 

Marian Traina 

Carolyn Miller 
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Calendar 2018 

January 

  26—Chapter Meeting—Treasure Boxes 

February 

  23—Chapter Meeting—Nina Daniels teaching 

March 

  23—Chapter Meeting 

April 

  27 & 28—Chapter Seminar—Tracy Moreau 

May  

  18 -Chapter Meeting  (Note the Date) 

June  

 22—Chapter Meeting, 

July 

27—Chapter Meeting 

August 

   24—Chapter Meeting..  

September   

   28—Chapter Meeting 

October 

 12-13 Chapter Seminar—Lisbeth Stull 

November 

  2—11th Annual Bunco Party & Art Faire 

December —Christmas Party 


